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Construction Update: July 22, 2021

En Español

Nighttime Westbound and Eastbound 91 Lane Closures
Downtown Riverside

The Pachappa Underpass Project will require lane closures on Thursday night, July 22, and
Friday morning, July 23. The closures will allow crews to remove k-rail and work on the median
barrier on the 91 near downtown Riverside.

Please allow extra travel time and follow the 55 mph construction zone speed limit. All work is
subject to change, based on weather and other factors. Please watch for notices of other
upcoming closures.

About the Project

The project includes construction of a retaining wall and removal of the overhead railroad bridge.
Construction will take place from April 2020 to fall 2021. Please expect equipment, noise, and
periodic closures. For questions, please email info@rctc.org or call 951-787-7141
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